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Message Body
Good afternoon!
 
Bush Blitz, Australia’s largest nature discovery program, is holding a fun, educational event at the Australian National Botanic Gardens on Sunday 2 December.
 
Through this event we hope to raise awareness of taxonomy and Australian biodiversity as well as Bush Blitz and the wonderful Australian National Botanic Gardens.
 
We would be really grateful if you could spread the word through your networks. I have attached an e-flyer as both a pdf and an image in the hope that one of these is suitable for you to include in an email to your contacts. In case you would prefer some brief text, here are a few words including a link to event details that are being regularly updated:
 
Bush Blitz is coming to the Australian National Botanic Gardens
10am–3pm Sunday 2 December 2018
Join Bush Blitz scientists on their search for species, learn how to identify the amazing plants and animals that call the Australian Capital Territory home…and SO MUCH MORE!
Visit bushblitz.org.au for details.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
We hope to see you (and your members, colleagues, friends and family) there!
 
Many thanks,
Paula
 
Paula Banks  |  Bush Blitz Reporting Officer
Parks Australia
p. 02 6250 9467
e. paula.banks@environment.gov.au
www.parksaustralia.gov.au
 
Monday, Wednesday and Thursday (until 4.30pm); Tuesday and Friday (until 2.30pm)
 
See Parks Australia on social media via the links below
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